RFP SUMMARY

Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) for
Multiple Ocean County Facilities in Stafford Township

The Ocean County Board of Chosen Freeholders (the County) is seeking a Solar Power
Purchase Provider to provide energy via a Power Purchase Agreement to its eight (8)
facilities located on Haywood Road in Stafford Township, New Jersey. The County
expects a total system size of approximately 625 kilowatts (kW). Contract includes a
guarantee to provide a minimum of 700,000 kWh/yr for a term of 15 years at a reduced
rate ($/kWh). Energy shall be produced by a Photovoltaic System in the immediate
vicinity of the County’s eight (8) facilities in Stafford Township, constructed by others
separate from this Power Purchase Agreement. Proposer is solely supplying Ocean
County with power for purchase including the required metering and interconnection
equipment as generated from the Photovoltaic System. Responses to this RFP for the
Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) are required to include, but not be limited to,
permitting, purchase of all materials and appurtenances and instailation relative to the
metering and interconnection of the Solar Photovoltaic System at the County facilities,
the distribution system and easements. Included shall be commissioning and successful
startup, including all labor costs required for proper operations. Proposer will be
responsible for all permits, submittals and associated fees required by the local code
enforcement and/or Department of Community Affairs and the local utility (Atlantic City
Electric) including application and inspection for New Jersey Clean Energy Program.

Proposer’'s must show proof of licensure as a licensed electrical contractor, licensed in
the State of New Jersey, for installation of the metering and interconnection equipment
and whom has experience with facility electrical and energy systems. Proposer and/or
Proposer’'s team will have a documented track record of success with providing Power

Purchase Agreements and will have successfully implemented Photovoltaic projects in
New Jersey.

Anyone interested in receiving a full and complete package of this RFP should contact
the Ocean County Administrator’s office at 732-929-2147. Upon request a RFP will be
mailed to your firm.



